
   

 

Contact information: Headteacher – Mrs Hassan. School Office Manager – Mrs Crompton. 

Telephone – 01942 724820    E-Mail – enquiries@.saintoswalds.wigan.sch.uk 

 

JOURNEY THROUGH ADVENT 

The children have continued to 

experience the magic of Advent 

and Christmas at school – this 

week has included a whole 

school Nativity Zoom assembly, 

practising saying some 

Christmas tongue twisters, KS2 

watched an online pantomime 

called Covidella and the 

Masked Ball and EYFS and KS1 

had a Zoom call with Santa from 

the North Pole, a whole school 

Zoom Christmas singalong and a 

Christmas film with pizza and hot 

chocolate and marshmallows ! 

THANK YOU 

Thank you for your support this 

term with following our Covid 

rules and with your generosity 

to staff at Christmas – it’s very 

much appreciated. We hope 

that all our families are able to 

enjoy the festive season and 

stay safe. All the staff wish you a 

happy and a holy Christmas. 

CHRISTMAS MASS TIMES – TICKET 

ONLY 

Masses on Christmas Eve and 

Christmas Day will be ticket only, 

due to restricted numbers. 

Tickets are available after Mass 

this week. This is the same at Our 

Lady’s and St. Wilfrid’s. Please 

see the Church Facebook page 

for further details of Mass times. 

 

 

 

 

 

JANUARY 2021 

School re-opens on THURSDAY 

7th January and the arrival and 

departure arrangements 

remain the same. Please 

ensure that pupils do arrive 

during the 20 minute window 

from 8.40-9am and are not late 

for school- it’s important that 

they don’t miss our first activity 

of the day. A coat is essential 

as the children are playing 

outside in all weather. A water 

bottle is also essential- we do 

not have bottles in school apart 

from the ones you can 

purchase from the PTA. We will 

keep sending reminders 

regarding our Covid rules for 

school and the enquiries email 

will be checked until Christmas 

as part of our track and trace 

procedures so if anyone in your 

family is tested please 

continue to let school know.  

TOAST 

Toast for the next half term is 

£8.10 and is payable on the first 

day back please.  

TWITTER 

If you don’t already follow us 

on twitter please do so as it’s 

another great way to see what 

the children have been doing 

while they’re at school. 

@saintoswalds 

 

 

 
 

 

WEDNESDAY WORD “ MARY “        LOVE JESUS, LOVE LEARNING, LOVE EACH OTHER. 

OZZIE’S NEWS – 18.12.20 

 

 

 

The Ozzie’s Way 

Champions 

These children have all 

contributed towards 

making our school HAPPY 

this week. 

They all gave us a wave 

and had a clap on our 

Zoom Celebration 

Assembly this afternoon.   

Deacon Paul and Susan 

joined us too. 

 

Owlets – Scarlett-Mai 

Eaglets – Libby 

Sparrows – Amelia 

Robins – Bobby 

Wagtails – James 

Blackbirds – Isaac 

Starlings – Sadie 

Magpies – Logan 

Seagulls – Rhys 

Owls – Autumn 

Eagles – Emma 

 

MASS TIME AT ST OSWALD’S 

CHURCH  IS 11 A.M. EVERY 

SUNDAY 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


